
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Neighbour 

 
Re: Highway works on Bradford Road and Fox Hill 

 
As part of the development of Mulberry Park, Curo is carrying out highways 
improvements to Bradford Road and Fox Hill on behalf of Bath & North East 

Somerset Council. 
 

These works will create a safer junction for all road users by widening Fox Hill 
at the junction with Bradford Road and creating a right-hand turning lane out 
of Fox Hill.  They will also create a new roundabout on Bradford Road at the 

entrance to Mulberry Park (opposite Greendown Terrace). 
  

Curo aims to be a considerate neighbour and as a matter of courtesy we are 
writing to let you know that we will be starting this work shortly. 

 
1. Timescales 

 

Highway improvement work is programmed to start in the week of Monday 18 
July 2016.  Work will be carried out at the junction of Bradford Road and Fox 

Hill.  When this is completed, work to the new roundabout will take place. 
 
Work will continue for approximately 14 weeks. 

 
Work will be carried out within the hours of 7.30am and 6.00pm. 

 
2. Traffic management 
 

To ensure that these works are carried out safely, restrictions will be put in 
place at the junction of Bradford Road and Fox Hill.  These restrictions will 

include: 
 

 4-way temporary traffic lights to control traffic from Bradford Road, Fox 

Hill and Cleevedale Road; 



 

 

 Suspension of on-street parking close to the affected junction on 
Bradford Road, Fox Hill and Cleevedale Road; 

 Suspension of the bus stop opposite Foxhill House, serving routes 
heading west along Bradford Road.  While this bus stop is out of service, 

the nearest alternative bus stop is opposite Bradford Road shops. 
 
During works to build the new roundabout, restrictions will include: 

 
 3-way temporary traffic lights to control traffic from Bradford Road and 

Greendown Place; 
 The suspension of on-street parking close to the affected junction on 

Bradford Road. 

 
3. Contact details for enquiries 

 
If you would like to ask a question or raise an issue about this work, please 
contact us at: 

 
Mulberry Park project team 

Curo 
The Maltings, River Place 

Lower Bristol Road 
Bath BA2 1EP 
Phone: 0300 123 2460 

Email: mulberrypark@curo-group.co.uk 
 

We hope you find this information helpful. We apologise for any inconvenience 
and will try to minimise the disturbance caused by these works. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jonathan Poole 
Project Director, Mulberry Park 


